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For more information, contact NUHW Organizer 
Alex Early at (617) 816-4260 or aearly@nuhw.org 

JOIN US ON THE PICKET LINE!

NUHW members at Marin General Hospital, 
friends in other unions at MGH, and other 
allies, will be picketing and rallying outside 
the hospital to show we are committed to 
winning a contract that ensures the hospital 
can recruit and retain the highest quality 
employees to deliver the highest quality care 
to patients.

An informational picket is NOT a strike 
or work stoppage — we join it before and 
after work and during our lunch breaks. An 
informational picket shows management we 
are  willing to fight for the contract we, and our 
patients, deserve.

In the various radiology modalities, the best 
applicants for our open tech positions often go 
to other hospitals, where the pay is far superior. 
And that’s bad for our patients. We’re here 
because we love serving this community and 
our patients, and we’ve been willing to make 
a little less in order to do so. What we get in 
return is excellent healthcare coverage. Now 
management wants to take it away from us, 
making it even harder to attract quality staff. 

Management stubbornly holds to its proposal 
to charge us hundreds of dollars per month 
to maintain our health insurance. In return, 
they’re offering tiny raises that don’t even keep 
up with the cost of living. 

And they have made it clear they plan to push 
this onto our colleagues in other unions, and 
those who have no union, as well. So we’re all in 
this together.

NUHW General Membership Meeting
Monday, December 17 @ 4-5pm

MGH Conference Center

Join us for a general membership 
meeting of NUHW members at Marin 
General Hospital for updates on 
contract negotiations and final plans for 
the informational picket on 12/19/18.

Marin General Hospital
Wednesday, December 19, 2018

Shifts: 6-10am • 11am-1pm •  2-6pm


